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Road Construction Update 
 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, February 4, 2010 

 

Perry Township Bridge 142-0.88 to Open after Replacement  

 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that our crews have 
temporarily completed the replacement of Bridge 142-0.88 located between 
Township Road 141 and County Road 2 in Perry Township.  The bridge will be 
re-opened in the afternoon of Thursday, February 4, 2010. 
 
When traveling through the work area, we ask that you please use extreme 
caution as there is loose gravel, a rough roadway, and temporary concrete 
barriers.  The permanent guardrail and asphalt road surface are scheduled to 
be completed late winter or early spring.  There are unmarked no passing zones 
and drop-offs along the edge of the road.  All scheduling is subject to weather 
conditions. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that may occur. 
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